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             15 July 2016 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This academic school year, I am sure you will all agree, has been outstanding.  In the Autumn term we 
received the letter of congratulations from Nick Gibb, Department of Education for the progress our Year 
6 pupils had made, placing us in the top 100 schools.  We finish this year, having achieved an 
Outstanding judgement from Ofsted! 
 
The school over the year has been extremely busy with class assemblies, trips, charity fund raising, 
coffee mornings, parents/carers’ evenings and wonderful curriculum opportunities. 
 
A special congratulation to Year 6: they had a great Year 6 school journey and what an amazing end of 
year performance of “The Lion King”.  I would like to wish them every success as they move on to their 
next stage in life, and to the parents/carers who won’t be returning in September, thank you for all your 
support over the time your children have been at Highfield. 
           
Friends of Highfield have worked tirelessly over the year to raise money for the benefit of all pupils. We 
all enjoyed the brilliant Summer fete last Saturday.  Everyone said how lovely it was and we know it 
took a lot of hard work and time to organize it.  A big thank you has to go to the Friends, families and 
staff who helped.  The Friends are a friendly group who would be more than happy to welcome new 
parents/carers!!! 
 
Highfield achieving OUTSTANDING is down to the dedication of all staff that work at the school.   As 
Governors we know how committed they all with their time and energy. Congratulation to all our pupils 
who again have shown us their very best and to our parents/carers for the fantastic feedback you gave 
the Ofsted team. 
 
The Governors wish you all a very Happy Holiday starting next Wednesday, 20 July and we all look 
forward to seeing you next term, on Monday 5 September.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  

Mrs Diana Wren (Chair of Governors) 


